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Soils with Asbestos fragments to 
be removed 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 13, Ohiarihko:wa/July 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that 
Sanexan Environmental Services, Inc., a company that 
specializes in the removal of asbestos containing materials (often 
referred to as ACM), will be in Kahnawà:ke to remove soils from 
a private property in the Lot 106 area. 
 
As in previous instances, all necessary precautions and 
processes will be utilized to meet or exceed the regulations 
governing such matters. The property will be fenced off with 
tarpaulins to prevent/reduce dust. All soils will be watered prior to 
being moved/removed. 
 
This follows similar work undertaken on the same area in early 
June. Any questions or comments can be brought to the 
Asbestos Working Group via 450-632-7500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Neil McComber, Director 
of Public Relations 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Cody 
Diabo 
____________________
_ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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